
 

 

Lila’s Log: Making Friends, Bringing Comfort,  

and Spreading our Lord’s Message 

 

Greetings, fellow BSLC Members! K9 Comfort Dog Lila here, with my January report. 

My team and I hope you all will have a blessed New Year! Mine got off to a great start: 

SNOW!!! My apologies to those who are counting down the days until spring, but to me, nothing 

beats rushing outside and plunging into a pile of the fluffy white stuff. And it’s great for making 

snow-dog angels!  

 

Of course, I took time away from the holiday shopping, decorating, and baking to remember the 

important aspects of the Christmas season: reflecting on the glorious birth of our Savior and 

sharing his love and mission with those my team and I visit . . . . 

 

Cracking the books . . . Reviewing the notes . . . Studying the sample questions . . . . 

How’s a college student supposed to clear his/her head and relax a little??? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Did I hear a call for the Comfort Cavalry? Mary Comfort Dog, Rhoda Comfort Dog, Sage 

Comfort Dog, Charity Comfort Dog, and I reporting for duty at Wisconsin Lutheran College in 

Wauwatosa.  

 

 

 I also visited my friends at Azura Memory Care in Fox Point. Such a lovely Christmas tree . . .  

 

 



 

 

Up close with a resident (“I’d love to help you with your colored pencils, but, you know . . . 

paws instead of an opposable thumb . . . .”) 

 

Oh, and I got to meet some dog friends, too . . . sort of. They weren’t much interested with 

playing with me, though. 

 



 

 

 

I must have been a good girl during 2021, because my friends at Willowbrook remembered me 

with a great Christmas toy, too! Needless to say, I love visiting there.  

 

That’s all for now, friends — Time to get back to my New Year’s resolutions — that treadmill is 

calling my name! 😉 

 

But before I sign off, here’s something for us all to think about: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Yours in Peace and Comfort, 

    Lila  


